
Peek at the week 
Maple and Cherry Class  

WB –23.11.20 

Hello everyone! 
Please ensure your child has a named water bottle, coat 

and wellies in school everyday please. 
Have a great week. 

 

Understanding the world 
 

We will also be looking at our other core values over the 
next few weeks. These are collaboration, pride and 

motivation.  
We will also be continuing to learn about other people 

lives , customs and cultures. 

Phonics & English 
 

This week we will be teaching,g,o,c,k. Please have a go at 
playing ‘I spy’ with objects starting with these sounds.  

 
Don’t forget to keep reading and keep all books in book 

bags and the yellow reading log. Thank you.  
 

‘Teach your monster to read’ is a great site to support 
early phonics and reading, it is lots of fun so please have 

a look  
 

PSED 
 

We are now starting to teach more focussed PSED 
sessions. This covers all aspects of Personal, Social and 
Emotional development. We use a whole school scheme 

for this called ‘Jigsaw PSED’.  

Maths 
 

This week we will be recognising, naming and describing 
the properties of circles and triangles. We will go on 

shape hunts, create shape art and make pictures using 
shapes.  

Expressive Arts and Design  
 

We will be creating art using shapes. We will be 
printing, painting and drawing using circles and 

triangles. 

Communication and Language 
 

This Half Term  - We will be using lots of language 
around ‘doing words’ and using full sentences. Such as I 
am running, I am skipping, he is hopping, she is painting.  

Physical Development 
Please encourage your child to have a go at ‘fiddly’ activities such as doing up zips- this will support their fine motor 

skills in preparation for writing. In PE they will be practising gymnastic skills, and some simple team games 
Cherry class have PE on a Monday and Maple on a Friday.  

PLEASE ENSURE ALL EARRINGS ARE REMOVED FOR PE AND THAT LONG HAIR IS TIED BACK  


